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Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

First Confession 2019:  Pupils from 2
nd

 class will make their First Confession in Ss. John & Paul Church 

on Wednesday, February 13
th

 at 7 pm.  The boys and girls have been working hard with their teachers Ms. 

Quinn and Ms. Butler in preparation for this very special event.  We wish them and their parents well on 

Wednesday evening. 

 

Cake Sale, Friday February 15
th

:  St. Conaire’s Parents’ Association will be holding a Cake Sale this 

Friday, February 15
th

.  The funds raised will go towards enhancing library and IT facilities for all the 

children in the school.  Your support, as always, will be gratefully appreciated. 

 

Upcoming school closures:  We ask you to take note of the following upcoming school closures: 

 

School Closure for New Language Curriculum Planning  ............ Closed Wednesday, February 20 

February Mid-term closure ............................................................ Closed February 21 and 22 inclusive 

 

St. Conaire’s will re-open on Monday, February 25
th

 2019. 

 

Agreed report from the Board of Management meeting held on February 5
th

 2019: 

 

1. Windows and Door Replacement Project:  The Board of Management is delighted to announce 

that it has secured funding from the Department of Education and Skills for a windows and doors 

replacement project in the school.  This is a major project which will take place in the school.  It 

will enhance the safety and security of the school while also improving energy efficiency.  The 

project is at design stage currently and we will keep you posted in relation to developments. 

 

2. Code of Behaviour:  The school Code of Behaviour has been revised and an information note will 

be sent to all families soon to explain the approaches adopted. 

 

Birthday invitations/party bags:  It is school policy that invitations/party bags are not distributed within 

the school.  This is to avoid difficulties and to ensure that children with allergies/dietary requirements are 

not given food that may harm them.  We thank you for your co-operation in this matter. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Peter Walsh Maria O’Driscoll 

Principal Deputy Principal 

 

 

 

 


